
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Historic Resources Board - 800 Main St., Anaconda, MT 59711 - (406) 563-4012 

 

January 13, 2022 

 

Accelerate Anaconda 

122 E. 7th St 

Anaconda, MT 59711 

 

RE: Vinyl wrap design for Kennedy Common 

 

 

Dear Accelerate Anaconda Committee:  

 

The Historic Resources Board appreciates the opportunity to comment on the proposed design put forth 

by you and the Anaconda Community Foundation for the electrical panel in the northern area of 

Kennedy Common.  

 

The historic photos depicting the Kennedy Common area with wayfinding information will be a welcome 

addition to this beloved park.  

 

We look forward to seeing more of your groups’ designs throughout town. 

Thank you.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

The Historic Resources Board 

Chair Mary Lynn McKenna 

Vice-Chair Bob Wren 

Lynette Foulger 

Rose Nyman  

Historic Preservation Officer Gayla Hess 

 

 


